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November 17, 2021  
 
 
K. Scherr 
Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 16, 2021, 
resolved: 
 

That on the recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Environment and 
Infrastructure, the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated 
November 2, 2021, related to the construction mitigation traffic diversion on Dundas 
Place: 

a)        the monitoring and consultation findings BE RECEIVED; and, 

b)        the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to initiate a bylaw amendment to 
reinstate the current temporary traffic diversion arrangement on Dundas Place in Spring 
2022 as a construction mitigation; 

it being noted that the communication from M. Miksa, with respect to this matter, was 
received. (2021-T05/T08) (2.3/14/CWC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/sd 
 
 
cc: D. MacRae, Director, Transportation and Mobility  
 M. Henderson, Director, Economic Services and Support 
 P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Deputy City Manager Environment and 
  Infrastructure  
 J. Friesen Administrative Assistant II, Environment and Infrastructure 
 Chair and Members of Transportation Advisory Committee  
 Chair and Members of Cycling Advisory Committee 
 Chair and Members of Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 External cc List on File in the City Clerk’s Office 
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